
 

 

 World War I Memorial 

Availability of Design Competition Finalists’ Concepts 

 

The World War I Memorial competition finalists’ designs are available for viewing digitally on 
the World War 1 Centennial website at http://www.worldwar1centennial.org/index.php/stage-
ii-design-development.html or on the National Park Service’s Planning, Environment, and Public 
Comment website at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/documentsList.cfm?projectID=58434. 

Alternatively, the designs are also available for viewing in the atrium of the John A. Wilson 
Building, at the Council of the District of Columbia, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, weekdays, 
from 9:00am to 5:30pm, from December 14-22, 2015.   
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